There are so many happy memories from my days with the Drama Studio.

However the time spent at the "Saturday Club" was fantastic. The Mr Mump musicals with Craig and Keith (singing bushel and a peck) were so much fun. When we re wrote the lyrics to the sound of music's "favourite things". I loved the excitement of Adam House and the wee pep talk before our opening show.

I really appreciated the opportunity Julie gave me to help out with the classes on a Tuesday at Fairmilehead. I felt very privileged. Without you both and the Drama Studio I would never have had the confidence to do many of the things I went on to do. It has always meant a lot to me.

Sorry if I have wittered on. There are a kit of good times Rebecca Agnew x

Rebecca is working as a Secretary for a Surveying Company in Edinburgh